Fraternal Order of Police
FLORIDA STATE LODGE

Florida Labor Council Committee

November 11, 2018
SENT VIA
U.S. Mail
&
E-Mail
smay(@mareatefl.com

City of Margate

Samuel A. May, City Manager
5790 Margate Boulevard
Margate, Florida 33063

Reference: Ratification of Police Officer’s and Sergeant’s Contract
Dear Mr. May,

Please be advised that the Bargaining Unit for the Police Officer’s and Sergeant’s have
voted and ratified the City’s last proposal for the 2018-2021 Contract. We request that you put
this on the next Commission agenda for their approval. I would like to thank you for working
with us as a partner to resolve issues that are important to your organization and your
employees. Ilook forward to work with you again.

If you have any questions, or concerns, please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

Puleo
F.O.P. Staff Representative

Cc: George Wooley, FOP Lodge 75 President

21124 White Oak Avenue, Boca Raton, Florida 33428
Office Phone: (561) 883-3552 - Cell Phone: (954) 444-4483
Fax: (561) 883-3538 -

Email: JohnFOP@ AOL.COM




